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Parent Voice: Mobile Device Policy Review 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As we have made you aware in recent communications, we are in the process of reviewing our mobile device policy 

for a relaunch in January. As part this important initiative, we greatly value your input and believe that our 

collaboration and partnership will be key to its success. 

There are clearly a wide range of opinions and perspectives on this matter and it is important we seek to understand 
and acknowledge the views of our staff and parents. Whilst it is impossible to ensure any subsequent actions or 
expectations reflect everyone’s views, your insights and feedback will play a crucial role in shaping the final policy 
and ensuring its effective implementation. Below is a link to a parental survey that will be open until 3.00 p.m. on 
Friday 15th December 

Parental Survey: Mobile Phones  

We are committed to fostering an open and transparent dialogue that reflects the shared responsibility we have for 
the well-being and educational experience of our students. In line with this commitment, we plan to share the 
finalised policy and expectations for Term 3 with all families in the first week of January prior to students returning 
to the Academy. 

Thank you for your continued partnership and for your contributions to this survey.  If you wish to discuss anything 

further, then please feel free to contact me via email at kerry.prior@corbybusinessacademy.org. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs K. Prior                                                    

Vice Principal 

 

 

mailto:enquiries@corbybusinessacademy.org
http://www.corbybusinessacademy.org/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=vKCZSi63gkqAxuiwMPI6wdIduWV002xHoRuMIDxtYTBURjBQVUIxWE1ORklCTFVWR1laQkhGNVNYVS4u
mailto:kerry.prior@corbybusinessacademy.org

